
City of Evanston 
2017 Davis Street On-Street Parking Pavement Repairs 

April 18, 2017 

Project Description 

The City will be contracting pavement repairs to the on-street parking stalls on the south side of 
Davis Street between Ridge Avenue and Elmwood Avenue.  There are three sections of 
pavement within these blocks as depicted in the image below.  Work includes removal of 
the existing deteriorated pavement and replacement with porous concrete paver blocks.  
This work is scheduled to begin the week of May 1 and be completed by May 19.   

The work will be completed in phases to limit the impacts to available parking.  Every effort will 
be made to complete the work in a timely manner to minimize inconveniences to the business 
district and the traveling public.  

Contractor 

The general contractor for this project is A. Lamp Concrete Contractors, Inc., 1900 Wright 
Boulevard, Schaumburg, IL 60193. 

City Monitoring 

This project is monitored by the City’s Capital Planning & Engineering Bureau.  If you have any 
questions or concerns during construction, please do not hesitate to contact the Resident 
Engineer Angeleo Alonzo at (224) 723-7487.  Questions about the project in general should be 
directed to Dan Manis, P.E., Senior Project Manager at (847) 448-8129 or 
dmanis@cityofevanston.org. 


